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   Your Home Town Utility
                       
April 20th, 2009

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli,

RE: 2009 3rd Generation IRM Electricity Distribution Rate Application for Erie Thames Powerlines EB-2008-0172

Erie Thames Powerlines has reviewed the Tariff of Rates and Charges provided by The Board in its rate order for the above noted proceeding and confirms that it is complete and accurate.
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this Application, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned by telephone at 519-808-6924 or via e-mail at graigp@erie-thamespower.com.

Yours truly,

Original Signed
Graig Pettit

Manager of Finance and Regulatory Affairs

Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation
CC: Chris White, COO Erie Thames Powerlines
CC: Cedric Ligaire, Analyst Ontario Energy Board
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